
 Knutsford Businesses join forces to promote their products and services.
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Following the demise of the Knutsford Business Club last year, a number of individual
members have come together to realise the potential of the club by working together to promote
their products and services. They will all be complimentary companies and come with referrals
from customers and clients alike. All have trading premises in and around Knutsford and will 
'encourage business networking and referral business'
without the need for monthly meetings. 
Knutsford Business News
is delighted to support this initiative and will provide updated news from the group throughout
the year. The first success has been 
the letting of previously empty office space
that now provides like-minded individuals with a friendly working environment where each can
offer their combined support and skills, while working on their own business. This opportunity
only came about by individuals working together to achieve a solution to their workspace
requirements and a flexible landlord.  
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